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This would be a huge step backward. If we want to hold onto the strides made during 

the last decades toward increasing voter participation, we must not let this pass. We 

are in deep jeopardy on many levels of not having a voice in our government, which 

is rapidly trying to take away so much.  

PLEASE DO NOT LET THIS BILL PASS. 


